Leptondale Elementary School, 48 Mill Street, Wallkill, NY 12589

Richard J. Kelly Principal Office: (845) 895-7200 Fax: (845) 564-8098

February 8, 2013

Ms. Jo Salas, Artistic Director Hudson River Playback Theatre 137 Hasbrouck Road New Paltz, NY 12561

Dear Ms. Salas:

On behalf of the students, faculty and staff of the Leptondale Elementary School I want to thank you and the members of the Hudson River Playback Theatre for the wonderful and valuable experience you provided our students.

As we discussed, the powerful emotions that were expressed by the children indicate how important your work is.

On February 6, 2013 the Wallkill Central School District sponsored a forum on school safety. In addition to myself, members of the area law enforcement departments were in attendance. I used this opportunity to talk about your work and how much it impacted the students who participated and how important the work you do is to providing a long term safe environment for students.

Sincerely,

Richard J. Kelly Principal

RJK/iap

CC: Mr. Hecht Mr. Castle

Ms. Herrington